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All Roads Lead Home

Cargill Homecoming 2024

Municipality of Brockton
Box 68
100 Scott Street
Walkerton, Ontario
NOG 2VO

SUBJEGT: Financial support for Fireworks

Cargill Homecoming2O24 scheduled forAugust2-5,2024 is in full swing of planning. We
have an amazing group of volunteers who have been committed to this upcoming event for
some time now. We are very excited with our upcoming plans and bringing the community
back together. All Roads Lead Home!

We are writing on behalf of the Cargill Homecoming Committee to request financial
assistance or grants for our Fireworks display which is being planned for Thursday
August 1,2024 and being used as the Kick off to our Homecoming weekend. As in past
years there is nothing better or beautiful then Fireworks over the Cargill Pond.

We are working with a company to secure their services and fireworks!

This is something we would love to give back to the entire Brockton Community to enjoy
and would prefer not to ask for donations or obtain business sponsorship but to provide
this for everyone's enjoyment. The cost of the Fireworks is approximately $20,000. The
Homecoming Committee is requesting assistance in this amount.

Thank you from all of us, for your consideration

Yours ly,

K,t"r-Wly*
Whytock Kellie O'Hagan

Co-ChairCo-Chair


